
Subject: approval of MOU with reduced overhead rate
From: Richard Jones <richard.t.jones@uconn.edu>
Date: 8/17/2010 10:42 AM
To: "stwalley@phys.uconn.edu" <stwalley@phys.uconn.edu>

 Dear Bill,

I learned today from Gianfranco over at OSP that Dr Singha has approved a reduced
overhead for our construction MOU with Jlab.  The reduced rate is 30.5%, justified by
the fact that the work is shared between on-site and off-site, and that a piece of
equipment is being delivered at the end to an off-site facility.  This is good news for
us.  Thank you for your advice and support in this matter.

-Richard J.
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